
 

 

 
 

April 5 – BB & SC @ D. Green 4:00 PM 

April 5 - 8th Grade Continuation Picture 

April 10 – BB & SC @ Merrill 4:00 PM 

April 12 – BB & SC @ Hamilton 4:00 PM 

April 16 – Picture Day for ECE and Kinder 

May 4 – International Night – 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

May 28 – Memorial Day – NO SCHOOL 

  
 

 

News! 

Place Bridge Academy, 7125 Cherry Creek North Drive, Denver, CO 80224 
Tel 720-424-0960, Fax 720-424-0985 

 
 
 

 

"Below you can find Ana Silva and myself with the family of 
Adame-Martinez, and Dr. Carrie Olsen, our School Board 
Representative.  We always enjoy getting to know our 
students and families, and are thankful for the opportunities 
we have through the Parent-Teacher Home Visits this 
year.  Thank you Ms. Akudo for your work in starting the 
program at Place!” 

Pineda, Daniela 

4th Grade Spanish Teacher 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  
 

PARENT SATISFACTION SURVEY 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be informed that the Parent Satisfaction Survey 

will be coming home with your children on Monday 

April 9. Please look for the SURVEY in your child’s 

homework folder or backpack, and complete the survey. 

 

PBA values inputs from families, and we want to hear 

from you!  You are an important partner as we work to 

better our learning environment for students and 

families.  This survey helps us understand how well our 

school is supporting your students’ needs and is a part of 

our School Performance Framework (SPF).  

It is anonymous and confidential. 
 

Please complete the survey contained in that packet, and 

mail it in the district-provided, prepaid return enveloped 

before Friday May 4, 2018.  Each household should 

only fill out one survey.  If you have more than one 

student at the school, we ask that you think about your 

oldest student and answer the questions based on them. 

We really appreciate your feedback and look forward to 
learning from your input. 
 

 
 
 
via the annual DPS Parent Satisfaction Survey which is 
contained inside this packet. 

 
 

SPRING SPORTS SEASON! 

Spring Sports is off to a great start!  Keep up the 

great work! We play home games on Thursday April 

5th at 4:00pm against Denver Green! Good Luck 

Athletic Director: Kathleen Nickless, 720-424-1042 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MOTIVATING YOUR CHILDREN! PART 7: 
 
 Celebrate and reinforce learning, and always remind your 

children that education is a top family priority. 

 Celebrate positive risk-taking behaviors on the part of your 

children.  The willingness to take risks is fundamental to 

school success. 

 Let your children know the esteem that your family holds for 

education.  

 

Tami Koenig MA, 

School Counselor; 720-424-1066 

 
 

REGISTRATION FOR FREE 
ENGLISH LANGUAGE 

CLASS HAS STARTED! 
CALL NOW TO RESERVE 

YOUR SPACE!  
INTERNATIONAL NIGHT IS 

MAY 4TH!  
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

GET READY  
FOR A NIGHT OF FUN! 

  


